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Change 

As we approach the end of the academic year, children will be experiencing and getting ready for 

change. Some children may take this in their stride and not worry about it but for some children 

this may be more difficult. Here are some tips to support your child with change: 

 Normalise endings and changes bringing up complex feelings  

 Prepare for changes and endings if you know they’re coming  

 Create room to cope with an unexpected ending  

 Talk about ways you cope with change  

 Celebrate endings with rituals and make space for memories  

 

These tips come from the website https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/  and each tip is ex-

plained in more detail. 

This website has loads of great ideas for helping your child with a range things such as anger, 

friendships, parental separation and anxiety. 

Grooming 

Like bullying, grooming has become a part of our society over the years. In the past, this oc-

curred face-to-face, through the manipulation of underaged individuals by per-

sons older than them. Over the past three decades of the internet, online rela-

tionships between individuals have become normalised. Young people and in-

creasingly children, get to know people they’ve never met through video games, 

Instagram and snapchat. But this has gone hand in hand with an increase in 

child-grooming using these devices. The rise of face changer apps, voice changer apps and 

loopholes in sectors like the dating app market have made it easier than ever before to groom 

children. At Victim Support, they’ve put together a page which focuses on this issue. On it you’ll 

find a guide to what grooming is, and how young people can help themselves be aware of the 

issue.  

Please follow the link: https://www.victimsupport.org.uk/youco/typescrime/sex-crimes/grooming/  

If you have any concerns about the safety and/or welfare of a child of young person, telephone 

Children’s Social Care on 0300 123 6720.  

You can also speak to the Designated Safeguarding Leads at St George’s - Andy Purcell, Nicola 

Gregson or Rob Horne. 

For information at advice go to https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/  




